
The town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 8pm on February 10th.  Board 
members present were Steve, Emery, Brenda, Karen and Denise.  Along with town members Bill Leggit, 
Sandy Hendricks, Ed Cummings, Cheryl, April and Dale McVicker, Chris Beadles, Hailey and Bill Miller, 
Gloria Brooks 

The board was informed that the meeting was being recorded. 

Agenda was approved as present by Brenda with a 2nd by Emery 

Secretaries’ report was read and approved by Brenda with a 2nd by Emery. 

Treasurers’ report beginning balance $71,660.07 with deposits of $141,933.90 and bills of $124,158.88 
leaving an ending balance of $89,435.09. This report was not approved at the February Meeting. 

Approved and paid bills 

Public input and concerns-NA 

Supervisors Report 

1. Emery had a conversation with Pat Harder regarding the road 
2. Emery also mentions that the road sign on Hamilton has disappeared again.  Steve will reach out 

to the county regarding getting this replaced and more securely put in. 

Roadwork 

1. The plows were out early after the last snow storm 

Old Business 

1. Ball Diamond-The ball diamond meeting was held on January 27th.  Kirby is going to talk to 
Fencing Plus regarding the fencing at the ball diamond and see if they are interested in doing 
this project. 

2. Community Center Chimney-This project is completed and under budget. 
3. Electrical work on entry door-Brent Mallo came and worked on the electrical and the openers 

are installed and working. 
4. Eastside Entrance-This project has been completed by Steve, Emery and Ed.  We will see how 

the community center would like to finish that area. 

New Business-NA 

Other Business 

1.  Steve made mention how the caucus was well attended. And all nominees turned in their paper 
work. 

Next meeting was set for March 10th 


